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Special Order APR 15 2002
No. 2002-_29S
SUBJECT : RECALL OF MR. CARLITO R. CABRERA AND

MR. MARIO PORRAS TO THEIR MOTHER UNIT
AT DENR REGION IV-A AND NCR

In the interest of service and in view of the need to relieve Mr. Carlito R. Cabrera
and Mr. Mario Porras as a member of the Patent Review Committee per Special
Order No. 2002-491 dated September 7, 2001 due to health reasons, the said
personnel are hereby reassigned to their mother unit at DENR- Region IV-A
Mainland and NCR, respectively.

As such they shall clear themselves of all work, property and financial
accountabilities from their present place of assignment and immediately report to
their mother unit.

This Order shall take effect immediately.
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Secretary
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